
8th December 2017 

Our top tip for talking this week is: To build on what your child says to you – 

talking very clearly, add one or two more words to your child‟s sentence. For in-
stance, if your child says „look, car‟, you could say „look, red car‟. 
 

Early Years Foundation Stage 

 Weekly Newsletter  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

What can I say only this week proved to be yet another very busy but super      excit-

ing week for all EYFS children. The Reception children had a dress rehearsal for 

their upcoming Nativity “Christmas Counts.” Below is a little sneak peak of the won-

derful production. Nursery had some excitement too! The children had a wonderful 

morning at Jackson‟s Lane Theatre and really enjoyed the show     “Underneath the 

Magical Moon.” Also we had a very special visitor this week. Can you guess who? 

 

 

 

 

Coming up next week: 

Tuesday 12th  Reception Christmas Nativity “Christmas Counts” at 9:30am sharp in the KS1 
Hall. Doors open at 9am.                                

Website photographer taking photos all day.  

Thursday 14th   Christmas shop open to children in school. The children can bring in money to 
buy some presents for family members. All money to be in a labelled  
envelope with the amount on the front please.  
Fluoride Varnish Dental Visit – Nursery and Reception 

Friday 15th Christmas shop open to children in school. The children can bring in money to 
buy some presents for family members. All money to be in a labelled  
envelope with the amount on the front please. 

Stars of the week are:   

Pearl Class White Class Ruby Class Red Class 
Paloma Harrison Lily Adam 

Mark making/Writing champions are:  

Pearl Class White Class Ruby Class Red Class 
Hugh Zeke Thomas Frankie-Rae 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Holland and the FS Team 


